1. The Board of Management congratulated and thank all staff for all their hard work during the past academic
year.

2. The Annual School Review Report and Wellbeing targets were presented to the BOM.

3. The Post of Responsibility Review was ratified by the Board.

4. The Relationships and Sexuality Policy was ratified by the Board.

5. School staffing and curriculum provision for 2023-2024 were discussed and the School Calendar 2023-
2024 was reviewed.

6. The BOM discussed the ongoing efforts to improve road safety for all at the junction of the main road. The
school will continue to work with all stakeholders to try to improve the road safety situation in 2023-2024.

Proposer: Antéin Watters

Seconded: Stephen Guerin
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